







We all want our children to be successful. Parents and guardians may want to help their children feel prepared for the test or provide support outside of the school day. Here is a checklist of things you can do to help your child do well in school this year and every year.



Set Regular Teacher Meetings

Have regular meetings with your child's teacher. Go to parent-teacher conferences to talk about your child's progress and skill development and learn about things that might interest your child and help inspire learning outside of school.



Practice at Home With an Online Practice Test

With your child, review Online Practice Tests to experience what the test questions, testing environment, and tools are like so he or she knows what to expect on the day of the test.



Don't Stress. Do Your Best.

Check in with your child every day and establish clear daily routines. Help your child organize their workspace and supervise completion of your child's homework. Help your child spend time relaxing, eating healthy meals, and getting a good night's rest the night before the test.



Review Your Child's Student Report Card

When test results are available in the Texas Assessment Family Portal, log in to review your child's results. Logging into the Family Portal will show you how well your child understood this year's academic material so you can help him or her continue learning and be better prepared for the next school year.